
Montauk PTA

PO Box 1047, Montauk, NY 11954 . Email: montaukpta@outlook.com

January 15, 2015

Dear Montauk School Teachers,

First of all, THANK YOU ALL for being active members of the PTA – we are very grateful for your 
support!

With that said, we want you to know that we appreciate all that you do for our students and are here 
to support your work.  Specifically, we are here to financially support your work.  As you know, we 
have many fundraisers throughout the year, and while lots of the money raised at those events is 
earmarked for certain programs, there is also some money leftover that we want to give back to you, 
the teachers, in order to carry out the most relevant and dynamic curriculum.  

Attached you will find an application for PTA funds to support your classroom needs.  Please feel 
free to request whatever amount of money that you think you do/will need and we will do our best to 
provide you with what we can, at the same time working towards a particular goal.

Any questions, please feel free to ask Patricia Byrne, the PTA teacher representative.

With great appreciation for all that you do,
The PTA officers
Nicole Dickinson, Jackie Tyrrell, Lisa Frazier, Tara Coleman, and Carrie Cullen



Montauk PTA

PO Box 1047, Montauk, NY 11954 . Email: montaukpta@outlook.com

CLASSROOM SUPPORT FUND APPLICATION

Teacher’s Name:__________________________________________ 	 Grade:_________________

Today’s Date:______________________	 Approx. Date for Proj./Plan:_________________________

Brief Description of Needs for Project/Plan:_ _____________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________

APPROXIMATE COST OF PROJ./PLAN  $____________

Completed forms can be left in PTA box in office. We look forward to hearing how we can support you 
in your classroom. While funds are currently limited, we hope to be able to provide as much support 
as possible.


